Picturebook FOLK
“The adventures of
various nursery
rhyme and fairy tale
characters,
including
Goldilocks, Jack
and Jill, the frog
prince, Cinderella,
and the gingerbread
man, are retold in
backward sequence
with each tale
interrelated to the
other.”

When Marie brings
the moon into her
bedroom, it scares
away the monsters
who have tormented
her but also causes
problems which only
the village cats can
help solve.

"On her way to
Grandma's house,
Little Red meets a
wolf. Which might
scare some little
girls. But not this
little girl. She
knows just what the
wolf is up to, and
she's not going to
let him get away
with it"--Provided
by publisher.

"A comparison of
the life of a fairy
tale princess vs.
that of a real
medieval
princess"--Provided
by publisher.

Grandmother wants
so badly to be left
alone to finish the
knitting for her
grandchildren that
she leaves her tiny
home and her big
family to journey to
the moon and beyond
to find peace and
quiet to finish her
knitting.

In this retelling of
the classic tale, the
three little pigs
build homes inspired
by the signature
houses of famed
architects Frank
Gehry, Phillip
Johnson, and Frank
Lloyd Wright, and
fill the interiors
with furnishings by
renowned designers,
piquing the interest
of a certain evil
wolf.

When a Princess
learns from her
Fairy Godmother
that she is in last
place in a car race
against such fairy
tale notables as
Humpty Dumpty, the
Three Bears, and
Rumpelstiltskin, she
boldly rebuffs
defeat and steps on
the gas.

"Princess Nin is a
firefighter, Princess
Gilda is a
supermarket cashier,
Princess Agnes is
retired, and Princess
Liang is in a wheel
chair. This gallery
of princesses gives
visibility to lot of
women who do not
fit with the
traditional
conception of a
princess. Maybe it's
time to realize that
each and every one
of us could be a
princess"--Amazon.c
om.

Trollbella, a young
queen, throws
herself the most
wonderful birthday
party imaginable,
but does not begin
to enjoy it until she
hears a laugh
coming from the
Ferris wheel.

"A rhyming twist on
a classic fairy tale
in which a queen
places a pea under a
young lady's
mattress to see if
she is truly a
princess.
Incorporates
Spanish words and
includes a
glossary"--Provided
by publisher.

In a fairy tale twist,
Hansel and Gretel
ransack Willow the
good witch's
gingerbread cottage
and play havoc with
her spells, driving
the poor witch to
her wit's end.

"The prisoner of an
evil witch, Rapunzel
lives all alone in a
tall, dark tower. If
she ever escapes, the
witch will put a
terrible curse her.
But is Rapunzel
frightened? Oh no,
not she!"

